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From: Cunnington, Brian  
Sent: Wednesday, March 17, 2021 9:36 AM 
To: Ted Lehmann <ted@cmsnaturalgas.com> 
Subject: Entitlement Bill Letter Feb 2021 

Ted, this letter will be sent with entitlement bills. Brian 
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Dear Transportation Customer, 
 

 

Entitlement penalties are intended to be financial incentives to ensure our transportation class customers are 

bringing on adequate supplies to cover their natural gas usage and not impose operational harm to Cascade’s 

distribution system integrity. These penalties do not increase the earnings of Cascade Natural Gas Co.  All penalty 

revenue is required to be deferred and passed back to Cascade core customers as an offset to gas costs. As is always 

the case, Cascade encourages you to work with your gas supply marketing agent to ensure they are bringing on 

appropriate supplies for your operating needs to prevent future penalties.  If you have questions about entitlements 

or information contained in this correspondence, please contact one of our Managers of Industrial Services. 

 

 

Enclosed please find the February 2021 Entitlement overrun penalty for the indicated facility.   

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Brian Cunnington | Manager, Industrial Services/ Eastern Washigton & Oregon 
Cascade Natural Gas Corporation 
[office] (509) 734-4539 
brian.cunnington@cngc.com 
 
Kent Crouse | Manager, Industrial Services/Western Washigton  
Cascade Natural Gas Corporation  
[office] (360) 788-2348 
kent.crouse@cngc.com 
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